
 

Hidden Hollow 
Elementary 
Home of the 

Hornets 
 

Our Mission: 
“Ensuring that each 

child has the education 
and skills necessary to 
achieve a successful, 
productive life, and to 

benefit society.” 
 

Principal: 
Brad Davies 

 
Address: 

7447 Hidden Valley 
Parkway 

Eagle Mountain, UT 
84005 

Phone Number: 
801-610-8721 

 
Fax Number: 
801-789-7806 

"One Team...One Dream!" 
 
"Helping Others Reach New Elevations Towards Success" 
 
This has been a great year at Hidden Hollow! 
 
We couldn't have done it without you! Our PTA has been 
AWESOME! Our teachers have worked so hard to provide 
your child(ren) with a quality education. Our support staff 
(secretaries, lunch workers, aides, custodians, etc.) have 
spent so much time and effort to support our goals. The 
students have been incredible! 
 
Thank you for 3 wonderful years! It has been a great 
experience working with all of you! You are in great hands 
in the future. Thank you for your support of me (and my 
family) as well! 
 
Have a great May! Please continue to check with your 
child(ren) for upcoming events for the last month of 
school. 
 
Mr. Davies - Hidden Hollow Elementary 
 

 

 

 

 



   
 
 

Calendar Items: 
 

May 
 
May 2-4: 
Junie B. Jones play 
performances – see attached 
flyer 
 
May 8: 
Hope of America (5th Graders) 
 
May 14: 
Choir Field Trip  
 
May 15: 
6th Grade Field Trip 
 
May 21: 
Kindergarten Graduation 
 
May 22: 
Last Day Kindergarten 
 
May 23: 
Dance Festival 1st-6th  
 
May 24: 
Last Day Pre School 
 
May 27: 
Memorial Day No School 
 
May 28: 
6th Grade Graduation 
 
May 30: 
Last Day of School! 
EVERYONE comes 9:15-
10:45 am.  
 
Important Dates: 
 
August 19: 
4-6 Open House 
 
August 20: 
First Day of School 1-6 
 
August 27: 
First Day Kindergarten  

 

 

BOOK FAIR- BUY ONE GET ONE 
FREE 

The perfect time to stock up for summer 
reading.  The Book Fair will be from 

Tuesday April 30th to Friday May 3rd.  
The hours will be 745 am to 345 pm 

Tuesday-Thursday and Friday 745 am to 12 
pm.  Come and check it out!  We look 

forward to seeing you there! 

 

Please make sure that all lunch charges are paid off by the 
end of the school year. It is not the intention of Nutrition 
Services to carry negative balances for student accounts. 
Any negative balances have the potential of being sent to 
collections. Payments can be made at the school with cash 
or check. Credit/ debit cards can be used on the 
mypaymentsplus.com website. If you are unsure of your 
student’s account, please call the kitchen manager, 
Kearston Armstrong at 801-610-8721 ext 171760.  

Dance Festival grades 1-6 
May 23 9:30 and 1:15 on the back 

field. Parents welcome to come 
to either performance. 

Summer Reading 
Library will be held 

Mondays from 10 am - 
12 pm from June 10 – 

July 29th. 

It’s time to order your 
YEARBOOK! We will be 

taking orders and money 
until Friday, May 3. We 
will not be ordering extras 
as we have in years past. 

6th Grade 
Graduation May 

28 9:30 am. 
Parents invited!  

Kindergarten 
Graduation is 
May 21st. Last 

Day of 
Kindergarten is 

May 22nd. 

Immunization requirements 
for next year: 

Kinder Entry- 5th Dtap, 4-
5th Polio, 2nd MMR & 2nd 

Varicella 
7th grade entry- Tdap, 
Meningococcal and 2nd 

Varicella if they haven't 
already had it. 

Any questions you can email 
our School Nurse Micki 

moliver@alpinedistrict.org 
 

**Last Day of School Schedule: 
May 30 COMMON DAY!! This is 
different than in years past. 
Everyone will come 9:15-10:45 
am. We encourage you to walk, 
ride your bike, carpool. Traffic will 
be an issue, so please plan ahead! 
Have a great SUMMER!!!!  



 



 

The UTE Conference continues to grow into Utah County and this is an excellent time to 
experience the safest, most competitive football conference in Utah. With over 50 years 
of experience in youth tackle football, the UTE Conference has many benefits to offer… 

● 4 or 5 True Home Games at the New Cedar Valley High School 
● Games aligned with High School & size of our district 
● All Team practices held at Frontier Middle School 
● (4) Certified Referees, (2) Law Enforcement officers and a trained medical 

professional on each field, every game day! 
● USA Football trained and certified Coaches (background check required) 
● CERTIFIED equipment 

AGE & WEIGHT GUIDELINES    Age as of July 1st, 2019… 
Juniors  None - 14-15 year olds 
Bantams  X weight 165 -13 year olds 
Gridirons  X weight 135 -12 year olds 
Mity Mite  X weight 125 -11 year olds 
Pre Wee  X weight 105 -10 year olds 
Gremlins  X weight 95 - 9 year olds 
Scouts  X weight 85 -7-8 year olds 

Join Our Football Family 
Cedar Valley Youth Football has some amazing things coming together for the 2019 
Season! NOW IS THE TIME to get involved. ​Contact Denyelle Harris @ 801-471-3123​ or 
cedarvalleyyouthfootball@gmail.com 

 



SAFETY	FOR	EVERY	CHILD	Hidden	Hollow	 
Pick-Up/Drop-Off	Procedures 

 
THE	SAFETY	OF	OUR	STUDENTS	IS	THE	NUMBER	ONE	GOAL	DURING	PICK-UP	AND	DROP-
OFF.			Working	together,	we	can	make	sure	that	every	student	is	safe	while	using	school	
parking	areas. 
 
WE	ARE	EXCITED	ABOUT	OUR		NEW	“SHORTCUT”	SIDEWALK.		A	huge	thank	you	to	Alpine	
School	District	in	helping	us	complete	this	project.	This	sidewalk	allows	students	to	directly	
enter	and	exit	the	school	grounds	without	using	the	crosswalks	that	slow	traffic. 
 
We	have	already	seen	results!		We	have	seen	a	decrease	in	the	entry	and	dismissal	times	from	
approximately	12	minutes	to	6	minutes. 
 
We	must	remember	these	safety	rules: 
 

1. 	Please	make	sure	students	only	enter	and	exit	vehicles	in	the	right	lane	and	from	the	
passenger	side	of	the	vehicle	only.	

 
2. The	left	lane	of	the	parking	lot	is	for	drive-thru	only.			Never	load	or	unload	children	in	

the	left	lane.	
 

3. Load	and	unload	children	only	in	the	marked	load/unload	zone.		Please	do	not	attempt	
to	load	or	drop	off	children	using	the	new	shortcut	sidewalk.		Caution	tape	marks	this	
area,	intended	only	for	pedestrians	entering	and	exiting	the	school.			

	
4. Please	pull	forward	to	orange	cones	as	space	becomes	available	in	front	of	you.	

 
5. No	parking/leaving	vehicles	unattended	in	loading/unloading	zone	during	pick-up	and	

drop-off	times.	
 

6. The	south	lot	contains	a	bus	zone.		Please	do	not	load	and	unload	within	the	bus	zone.	
 

7. If	you	choose	to	pick	up	students	away	from	the	load/unload	zone,	we	ask	that	you	walk	
them	to	and	from	your	vehicle,	using	the	designated	crosswalks.		

 
8. Students	who	remain	on	the	sidewalk	and	load/unload	zone	for	more	than	10	minutes	

after	school	will	be	moved	into	the	vestibule	area	next	to	the	office.	
 
School	staff	will	be	working	to	make	sure	that	all	understand	and	follow	these	rules.			Your	
help	and	cooperation	can	make	this	a	safe	place	for	everyone. 
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